
 
 

NEW YORK STATE DEPARTMENT OF 

HEALTH REVIEW NOTICE 
Record Review 

 In accordance with Public Health Law § 206(26), the  
New York State Department of Health will conduct a review of medical 

records, policies, and practices of the Division of Corrections and 
Community Supervision (DOCCS) Sullivan Hub, which includes 
Eastern, Otisville, Sullivan, Ulster, and Woodbourne correctional 

facilities, regarding HIV/AIDS, hepatitis C prevention and treatment, 
and COVID-19. The public, including incarcerated individuals, their 
families, advocates, and any concerned party are invited to provide 

relevant information to the Department of Health (DOH). 
 

Interested parties may provide relevant information in writing via email to 
aims@health.ny.gov, or information may be mailed to:  

DOCCS Review, P.O. Box 2112, Empire Plaza Station,  
Albany, New York 12220   

 
Information must be received no later than November 1, 2024, to be 

considered in the Department of Health (DOH) review. 
 

*Please note: This review pertains to  
HIV/AIDS, hepatitis C, and COVID-19 only 
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